
 

Admissions Consultation  
on The Diocese of Southwell & Nottingham  

Multi Academy Trust’s proposed school admission  

arrangements for the 2026-27 school year. 
 

1st October 2024—29th November 2024 

This consultation invites you to give your views 
about St Peter’s C of E Primary Academy proposed 
admission arrangements for 2026-27 Details of the 
consultation, the full  proposed admission arrange-
ments and a consultation response form can be found 
on the academy’s website:  
 
https://www.stpetersprimarymansfield.co.uk/ 
 
All consultation information is available (upon      re-
quest) from the academy. 
 

You can respond to this consultation before the 

closing date on 29th November 2024 in one of the 

following ways:- 
 

• Download the response form and return the completed 

form to the academy’s office. 

• email:  info@snmat.org.uk 

• write to:-  

The Estates Manager 

SNMAT 

c/o Jubilee House 

Westgate, Southwell, Notts, NG25 0JH 

 

www.snmat.org.uk 

Who do we consult with? 

Parents of children between the ages 

of two and eighteen. 

Other people in the area who may 

have an interest in the proposed      

admissions arrangements. 

All other admissions authorities within 

the relevant area. 

Nottinghamshire County Council. 

Diocese of Southwell & Nottingham. 

Neighbouring Local Authorities 

St Peter’s C of E Primary Academy is an academy in the Diocese of South-

well & Nottingham Multi Academy Trust.  From 1st October 2024 until 29th 

November 2024 the academy is consulting on proposed changes to their 

2026-27 admission arrangements. 
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